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ORDER OF INDIAN WARS
OF THE

UNITED STATES

WASHINGTON. D. C.

2020 Munitions Bldg.,
December 9, 1929.

Captain W. S. Campbell,
Department of English,
University of Oklahoma,
Norman, Oklahoma.

Dear Captain Campbell:

it is with much pleasure that T

note your acceptance of our Commander's invi-

tation to be present at our next annual dinner.

We are counting on you to. make a few

remarks and your failure to do so will be a keen

disappointment to our members who are looking for-

ward, with anticipated pleasure, to having you

with us.

Cor	 ily yours,

GEO G P. AHERN,
Major	 . A., Retired,

Recorder.
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